
NEW VEHICLE FOR ANIMAL CONTROL 

 
Shown above is Councilman Paul Ruggiero (left) and Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio (right) 

standing next to a new vehicle for the Animal Control Department. 

 

The Town has a new vehicle that is customized to meet the needs of our busy Animal Control 

Department.  This new vehicle replaces a vehicle with over 200,000 miles. 

 

Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanked Councilman Paul Ruggiero for his efforts 

and suggestions for improving this important department. 

 

Supervisor Piaquadio went on to thank all employees in the Animal Control Department for their 

hard work and dedication. 
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